
On July 16, Federal Savings Bank officially became First Seacoast Bank. Here is why our name 
changed and what it means for you.  

We changed our name to First Seacoast Bank to reinforce our commitment 
to the local people and places we serve.
We are more focused on our Seacoast communities than ever, through loans to local homeowners 
and businesses, as well as charitable donations and volunteer work. We are proud to serve individuals 
and businesses throughout our region and wanted a name that reflects who we are today.

This is a name change only. We were not purchased by another bank, 
and this is NOT a merger. 
First Seacoast Bank is the same community bank you have always known and trusted, with the same 
helpful people and local values we have always had since our founding in 1890. 

This change will NOT affect your FSB accounts.
There will be NO changes to your banking or any interruption of services as a result of our name 
change. You can expect the same high level of personal attention, because we are the same bank you 
have come to trust over the years.

You can continue using your existing Federal Savings Bank debit card and checks. 
We will issue you a new First Seacoast Bank debit card in the months ahead. And you will receive 
new First Seacoast Bank checks with your next check order. Until then, you can continue to use 
your existing debit card and checks.

There will be NO changes to online banking, bill pay, or mobile banking.
Other than an updated look and feel, there will be NO changes to online banking, bill pay, 
or mobile banking. Passwords will NOT change and you will continue to access your accounts the 
same way you currently do.

What will change? 
While there will be little or no interruption of service, you will see periodic updates to our signs and 
branches as we transition to our new brand. All of our printed materials will be changed to reflect the 
new look and feel of First Seacoast Bank.

We are excited about our new name, and we are happy to help you. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please stop by any of our convenient offices or call 603-742-4680.
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